
Ms. Tucker; 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding Jessica Mann.  We appreciate your concern and the need to have a 
decision made regarding her care.  Genesys Regional Medical Center has reviewed the information it has 
in its possession regarding her request for a tubal ligation at the time of C-Section.  As you are aware, as 
a Catholic facility, Genesys follows the Ethical and Religious Directives for Catholic Health Care Facilities 
and based on the information we have received, Genesys will not be able to perform the procedure 
requested.   It is our understanding, Ms. Mann has worked with her physician to continue her plan of 
care and procedures at another hospital in the community. 
 
Thank you, 
Andy Kruse 
 


